
Notice Regarding GeM Portal Maintenance and Bid Submission Extension Date
Dear Users/ Sellers,
Please be informed that the Government e-Marketplace (GeM) Portal underwent scheduled maintenance from 27th November 2024 to 5th December 2024. As a result, all bid submissions during this period have been automatically extended by seven days by the GeM Portal itself.
We kindly request all participants to make the necessary adjustments and ensure that their bids are submitted within the extended deadline. No further extensions will be provided beyond this period.
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
Sincerely,
Dr. RMLIMS, Lko.

